
 

 

SIDEWALK COMMITTEE                                        
March 19, 2014  

Present:  Robert Stevens, Laurie Boldis, Sharon Weed  

James Tornatore, Mayor 

Absent:  Sindy Morse; Sandra Carlin;  Laura Johnson, Trustee 

Liaison  

Guest:  Village resident, Terry Cole  

R. Stevens called meeting to order @ 7:00 PM.   

Review of the initial survey results; copies given to members; 

compilation still occurring for surveys in after dead line.   

Article for Village newsletter compiled; names of committee 

members, history of when first formed, purpose of committee and 

Village sidewalk code will be in article; committee feels that copies 

of code should be available at Village office.  Article is in response to 

some of the surveys that questioned who on committee and for 

what purpose. 

Guest T. Cole stated reviewed how she felt when she received the 

code enforcement letter years ago, and felt it was strong and 

somewhat threatening.   She stated she had concerns that she 

would be told to install sidewalk when feels her property is not big 

enough to do so.   



 

 

R. Stevens reviewed the history of committee since 2007, and how 

each property was reviewed that faces street; the committee’s  

conclusion was that a sidewalk should be installed where feasible.   

R. Stevens also reiterated that for those existing sidewalks, the 

Village code in place to address those that are considered unsafe. 

Per the initial survey results, Whig street was cited as needing to be 

prioritized due to school children and the presence of the HeadStart 

and health clinic.     

T. Cole stated she felt better hearing that the committee took the 

survey results seriously and was listening to what the owners who 

responded had to say.    

 

Motion to adjourn L. Boldis; second S. Weed; adjourned 8:20 PM. 

 

NEXT MEETING 4/16/14 @ 7 PM 

IN NOBLE ROOM   


